Kent County Council - Temporary Road Closure - Hampstead Lane, Yalding - 20th April 2024 (Maidstone District)
 Please note, new dates for these works starting Monday 13th May 2024, with an estimated completion date of Friday 17th May 2024
Due to works planned to be undertaken by Kent County Council, it will be necessary to close part of Hampstead Lane, Yalding, from 20th April 2024 with estimated completion by 21st April 2024.
Hampstead Lane, Yalding, will be closed between Blumer Lock and Yalding Train Station. To the extent indicated by signs and barriers on site.
The alternative route for any through traffic is via Hampstead Lane, B2015 Maidstone Road, B2015 Bow Road, A26 Tonbridge Road, A20 Tonbridge Road, A20 Broadway, A229 Palace Avenue, A229 Upper Stone Street, A229 Loose Road, A229 Linton Hill, A229 Staplehurst Road, B2079 Maidstone Road, Underlyn Lane, Green Lane, B2162 Collier Street, B2162 Benover Road, B2162 Lees Road, B2162 Hampstead Lane and vice versa
Pedestrian access will be maintained during the works.
The closure is required for the safety of the public and workforce to allow new development works to be carried out, works are undertaken by Kent County Council.
For the most up to date information on these works please visit: https://one.network/?tm=137570295
For information regarding this closure please contact Kent County Council, who will be able to assist with the scope of these works.The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 418181 
For details of roadworks, please see One.Network
 
Regards,
Streetworks West Central Team
03000 418181 (9am - 5pm Monday-Friday)
03000 419191 (all other times)
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